PETER GANINE

SCULPTURE

2289 EL CONTENTO DRIVE « HOLLYWOOD, CALIFORNIA 90028 « PHONE 467-3929

August 29, 1966

Dear Mrs. Gregory Pistigorsky,

My hearthiest congratulations on the glowing success of the
second " Piatigorsky Cup Tournament ", All the arrangements
and the management of the tournament was done in-such a fash-
ion as to enhance the enjoyment of all the spectators. It is
a most generous and gracious. gesture on your part for which
all of us chess players and chess lovers are most appreciative
and grateful.

The choice of contestants was most happy. Bobby was only a
half point behind the Russians. In his favor, one might say
that although he lost first place, no other contestant won
as many games as he did. As Mr, Piatigorsky so aptly said
at the banquet: ™ That after twins let us hope that there
will be a girl", In fact,,this time this was not far from
wrong.

My best regards to Mr. Piatigorsky and all my heartfelt
wishes for your continued success. :

Obediently yours, i

b Gg m). GGQJW\W\/



